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	On Thursday, October 5, the Tampa Bay Chapter of the National Federation of the Blind of Florida (NFBF) will host a special concert to support the local work of our organization. The theme of this concert is “Stronger Together” and will feature five talented blind musicians from around the state of Florida. In conjunction with this concert, we will hold a silent auction to help raise funds to continue our very important work in our local community, such as Braille literacy for children, scholarships to blind students, awareness campaigns about blindness, and personal and professional development for blind advocates. 

The Tampa Bay Chapter of the National Federation of the Blind is inviting you to support this event. One method of support is to contribute items with a value of $25 or more that can be sold on auction. We also have other sponsorships available, such as title and back line (sound & lighting), and other  lower-tiered event sponsorships. By contributing to this event, you will be supporting the local initiatives of the National Federation of the Blind of Florida, including Braille literacy for children and adults, scholarships for blind students, community blindness awareness events, advocacy support, and more! All contributors are entitled to group rate ticket pricing no matter how many tickets purchased! For discount ticket purchases, please call (352-942-0417. 
  
	The Stronger Together concert will be held in the ballroom of the Embassy Suites at USF - Busch Gardens located on the campus of the University of South Florida on Thursday, October 5, 2023 at 7:30 p.m., with doors opening at 6:45 p.m. Advance general admission is $20 per person with group rates of ten tickets for $15 per person. All tickets purchased the day of the show are $25.00. Your donation will be verbally recognized at our event when the item is auctioned. We hope that we can count on you to support our cause. For more information about this event, other sponsorship opportunities, or to purchase tickets, please contact us at 352-942-0417 . 

The National Federation of the Blind believes that blindness is not the characteristic that defines us or our futures. Every day we raise expectations because low expectations create obstacles between blind people and our dreams. We can live the lives we want! Blindness is not what holds us back.
Sincerely yours,
Miranda B. Kilby, President
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